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This letter is to confirm the ongoing support for Jill Ellern’s contributions to the Western North Carolina 

Jail Library Project. This project supports community engagement to populations that are traditionally 

underserved. It also offers Jill an opportunity to contribute to the field of librarianship in an area outside 

her usual areas of responsibility. Hunter Library is proud to participate with other libraries in Western 

North Carolina on this important project. 

Mark Stoffan 

Head of Digital, Access, and Technology Services 


